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TIME: 7:30 P.M. 

CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

JANUARY 29, 1990 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 

PRESENT: Mayor Shirley Heintz 
Deputy-Mayor Brooks Compton 
Councilmembers J. V. Stone 

C. Mark Kingseed 
Mark Beasley 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant Michael Haverland 

City Council interviewed the following applicants for 
appointment to the Centerville Property Review Commission: 

Robert P. Monter. 
Bill Etson. 
Gary W. Huff. 

Council concurred that a decision be made at the next Work 
Session Meeting. 

Mr. George Chamberlain, Miami Valley Regional Transit 
Authority Board of Trustees President, outlined reasons for not 
revisiting the question of dismantling electrical overhead 
trolley wires in Montgomery County. Wires presently being 
removed are only those in construction areas; wiring will not be 
removed overall until 1994 when sub-stations are vacated. Diesel 
transit vehicles being purchased by RTA now and in the future are 
much cleaner than those being traded. Council concurred not to 
support revisiting the question of dismantling electrical wires 
as proposed by the City of Oakwood's Transportation Committee 
Delegate, Carlo McGinnis. City Engineer Norbert Hoffman was 
present during discussion of this item on the agenda. 

Pros and cons were outlined concerning an Ordinance to 
prohibit picketing in residential areas in the City of 
Centerville: should families and neighbors be subjected to such 
action, and should people be deprived of this right in certain 
circumstances. Council concurred that this matter again be 
discussed during the next Work Session Meeting. 

Mr. Haverland gave a brief update on the recycling program 
in Centerville and activities of the Recycling Task Force. 50 
percent of Centerville residents are involved in the program. 
Two mini-packer loads of semi-compacted recyclables are taken to 
St. Vincent's weekly. A survey will soon be sent to homeowners 
seeking their assessment of the recycling program. This report 
will be forthcoming in April from the Task Force to City Council. 
The Task Force is presently considering the collection of 
recyclables from condominium and apartment complexes in 
Centerville. Upon request of Mayor Heintz, the City will review 



- the use of recycled paper. 

• 

Mr. Haverland updated Council on activities concerning 
Property Maintenance in the City of Centerville during 1989. A 
total of 74 complaints were received of which 70 were handled by 
City Staff, 3 reviewed by the Property Review Commission, and 1 
still in process. 

Mr. Kenning advised that the final draft of the Municipal 
Code has been received by the City. 

~~ 
Clerk of Council 


